From: Clyde Holt

To: Participate
Subject: short term rental ordinance
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 3:09:37 PM

Please extend my thanks to staff for the preparation of an example draft Short Term Rental
Ordinance designed to protect the health, safety and welfare of visitors to Ketchum who might
occupy a short term rental property, the health, safety and welfare of surrounding neighbors and
assurance that applicable occupancy taxes will be collected and paid to the Town! Please expedite
consideration and passage of the Ordinance. | look forward to appearing at a future council public

hearing on the topic!
Best, Clyde Holt
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